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REPORT OF THE EXPENDITURES COMMITTEE 
TO GENERAL SYNOD 2025 

 
 
The Expenditures Committee has had referred to it several motions for review because each of them could 
result in a new expenditure.  Rule of Order 13(d) requires that such a motion be reviewed to determine if 
the funds proposed to be spent is available or, if not, what steps should be taken to provide the funds 
should the motion be adopted. 
 
The following are the committee’s findings with regard to these motions. 
  
A020:  The Expenditures Committee is aware that there is an amending motion which refers the potential 
expenditure to CoGS for budgeting purposes.  The Expenditures Committee has no concerns about this. 
 
A161:  There is no quantified request for funds in this motion.  Therefore, the Expenditures Committee 
cannot assess its budgetary implications. 
 
A180:  The budgetary implications of this motion are now subsumed under Resolution A020. 
 
B001:  The Expenditures Committee is of the view that this motion is effectively a referral to CoGS to 
consider the funding of the Council of the North as part of its future budgeting process, and does not seek 
a specific amount of money.  As such, the Expenditures Committee has no financial concern about this 
motion. 
 

Respectfully submitted 
 

Patricia Dorland 
Chair 

Expenditures Committee 


